memo
	Company name

	To:	Council, Mayor Fewell

	From: 
	Joan Fitzwater
	CC: 
	Gregg Morelock

	Date:
	8-4-2023

	Re:
	Ordinance 2023-20 UDO Update scriveners error 

	
	


Dear Council 
The planning staff prepared Ordinance 2023-20 for the UDO update and accidentally left out a line to be added to the definition of “Development” as required by the DNR in reference to Flood Plain Control.   
The Plan Commission understood the update as presented and recommends approval.    
In order to avoid confusion on the correction, we recommend that Ordinance 2023-20 adopted by Council on June 30, 2023 be corrected with a restatement of the entire definition. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Our apologies for the extra work.  

Joanie Fitzwater, Planning Director
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